
NOTICES 

The following notices will be sent to customers.   

Residential customers notices will be included with the two month bill cycle December/January, mailing 

on December 31, 2009.. 

Business can and container notice will be included with their bills mailed January 29, 2010. 

Drop box customer notices will be mailed December 31, 2009. 

 

 

RESIDENTIAL     CAN   AND   CONTAINER   NOTICE 

Dear Customer: 

Pend Oreille County Commissioners increased the disposal fees at the Deer Valley Transfer Station on 

January 1, 2010, to $104.00 per ton. 

This billing reflects the increase. 

If you have any questions, you may contact us in writing at 2654 E Hwy 2 Oldtown ID 83822  

Phone 208 437 4502 or email low7@verizon.net 

Thank you for your business 

DROP BOX AND COMPACTOR NOTICE 

 

December 31, 2009 

Dear Customer: 

Pend Oreille County Commissioners increased the disposal fees at the Deer Valley Transfer station to 

$104.00 per ton on January 1, 2010. 

If you have any questions, you may contact us in writing at 2654 E Hwy 2 Oldtown ID 83822  

Phone 208 437 4502 or email low7@verizon.net 

 

Thank you for your business. 



EXCESS DIPOSAL INC 

Dba   EXCESS DISPOSAL SERVICE 

2654 E HWY 2 

OLDTOWN ID 83822 

208 437 4502 

January 1, 2010 

 

 City of Cusick 

ATTN: Mayor 

P O Box 263 

Cusick WA 99119 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

The county increased the disposal fees at the Deer Valley Transfer Station $104.00 per ton.   

Due to this increase we filed a tariff of increase with the Washington Utilities & Transportation 

Commission to become effective January 1, 2010. 

Our rates will now reflect this increase. 

 

Any questions please contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cindy Low 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



EXCESS DIPOSAL INC 

Dba   EXCESS DISPOSAL SERVICE 

2654 E HWY 2 

OLDTOWN ID 83822 

208 437 4502 

January 1, 2010 

 

 City of Newport 

ATTN: Mayor 

200 S Washington 

Newport WA 99156 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

The county increased the disposal fees at the Deer Valley Transfer Station $104.00 per ton. 

Due to this increase we filed a tariff of increase with the Washington Utilities & Transportation 

Commission to become effective January 1, 2010. 

Our rates will now reflect this increase. 

 

Any questions please contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cindy Low 

  



 

EXCESS DIPOSAL INC 

Dba   EXCESS DISPOSAL SERVICE 

2654 E HWY 2 

OLDTOWN ID 83822 

208 437 4502 

January 1, 2010 

 

 Pend Oreille Council Chair 

P O Box 5000 

Newport WA 99156 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Due to the increase in the disposal fees at the Deer Valley Transfer Station, we have filed a tariff 

of increase with Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission. They have asked us to send 

you a copy of our tariff filing cover letter which you will find enclosed. 

If you have any questions or comments please contact me at 208 437 4502 or low7@verizon.net 

 

Any questions please contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cindy Low 

 


